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Mr. David Anderson
Mr. John Grant

R.C. Griffin

47 Central Street
Peabody, MA 01960

Dear Mr. Andej/ n and Mr. G/

I wish to express my appreciation for the work done by Hal Genther in our Main Lobby Project.
Bids were opened in March 2004, leaving little to meet the August deadline, yet Hal was able to
bring all the pieces together to meet the deadline. Hal was dedicated to having the job not only
completed on time and under budget, but in a professional manner as well. The Lobby has been
opened for a year, and still looks wonderful. I continue to receive raves from the Laboratory
population as well as from the Director of the Laboratory.

Hal is currently your superintendent for the new Human Resources office complex work,
underway literally outside my office door. I have a chance to observe the project many times
each day, and I must say that the project is coming along quite well. If some projects are troubled
and some are sweet, this is definitely a sweet project. Hal is taking care with the details, and [ am
confident that the finished project will match seamlessly with the new Main Lobby renovations as
I had intended. Hal is once again doing good work on your behalf.

Please express my thanks again to Hal and to your organization for a job well done.

Bucleaier M. Creel, P.E.
nager, Special Projects Office



